

To whom it	mav	concern.
------------	-----	----------

I, Greg Chadwick, Executive Director of the DCBIA am writing this to inform you of the BIA support for the Duncan Commons pilot project in Downtown Courtenay. I have spoken with the business owners that would be impacted by this pilot project and we have support from them so long as they can provide input into how the space is designed.

I look forward to working with the organizations involved to make the very most of the pilot project. I'm confident it will be a positive shift in how space is utilized in the downtown core.

Greg Chadwick,

Executive Director, DCBIA

250-792-2423

info@downtowncourtenay.com